
 

 

NEW 
COMMUNITY 

YOUTH CHOIR 

Does your youngster enjoy singing?  Would they like to be part of a new Community Youth 
Choir?  Would they like to sing with a group of friends? 
If so, they are the sort of people we are looking for. Aged 7 to 16 needed. 
On Tuesday 11th September at 6.30pm in All Saints Church, Mears Ashby we are launching 
the new Community Youth Choir. 
There will be refreshments for mums and dads as well as the youngsters and plenty of fun 
singing. 
More details from Tony on 01933 276433 or e mail:  TonyE1960@aol.com  


